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Standardized Training Task Force 

November 22, 2021 
1:00-2:00 P.M. (EST) 

 
• Welcome, Mary Howard and Amy Hood –Co-chairs 

o Introductions                              
 

• Old Business: 
o Reminder of the scope of the work of the Governor’s Office of Early Childhood, 

Lynn Baker—Project Specialist, Governor’s Office of Early Childhood  
o Scope of work for the Standardized Training Task Force, Mary Howard and Amy 

Hood  
 

• New Business: 
o Review the revisions of the Early Childhood Standards, Mary Howard and Amy 

Hood 
o Discuss high level needs for standardizing training across sectors on the Early 

Childhood Standards  
o Potential backgrounds of those who will offer training on the revised Early 

Childhood Standards  
o Target audience for those who will need to be trained on the revised Early 

Childhood standards 
o Conclusion and Next Steps, Lynn Baker  
o Next Meeting Schedule 
o Action Items 

 
• Adjournment, Mary Howard and Amy Hood 
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